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Comments: I am concerned about the current proposed Forest Plan for the Nellie Juan-College Fiord Wilderness

Study Area (WSA).    I do not understand why the Chugach National Forest does not have any land designated

and National Wilderness. I offer the WSA should be so designated by this Forest Plan Revision.  Along with

Wilderness status it should be considered for "Primitive" status.

 

It is my understanding that the above Wilderness status was the intent when they were purchased in 1989 as a

result of an Oil Spill.  The passage of time and man kinds failing memory should not be an excuse for not doing

the "right thing".


